
 

 
 
 
 
Like so many other businesses and organizations in our community and around the world, we 
are taking steps at Urban Co-Works to minimize the risk of spreading COVID-19.  
 
Urban Co-Works is now open to members with elevator key cards only. We will not be renting 
out our conference rooms to outside parties for the foreseeable future and we have postponed 
or cancelled all events in March, April, and May. 
 
We have increased the frequency of cleaning our space and are providing sanitizer and 
disinfectants to ensure our members health and safety.  
 
We hope you all will continue to support your local businesses, stay informed, be healthy, and 
stay safe during this time.  
 


